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COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF BOMET 

Telegrams: …………………                               Office of the Governor  

                                   P.O. Box 19-20400 

                                                                                                                                 Bomet. 

 

                                                                                                                                 Thursday, May 16, 2019  

                                               RE: ADDENDUM  

Reference is here made to the advertisement that ran in the Sunday nation newspaper 

and the Standard newspaper on Sunday, May 12, 2019 and Thursday, May 16, 2019 

respectively together with the county website for tender No. CGB/MS&PH/002 

18/19 (Construction of Mother and Child Wellness Centre at Lekimbo Area – 

Longisa Ward in Bomet East Sub-County).   

The County Government of Bomet wish to inform the general public that due to 

unavoidable circumstances, the Site visit scheduled for May 21st, 2019 has been 

postponed until May 23rd, 2019. 

 

All the other conditions remain the same.  

 

We regret for any inconvenience caused.    

 

 

Samuel Kirui  

DIRECTOR SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT   


